
Note: The below message will be sent out via SA Gram/GovD and posted to the FSAP website at 
https://www.selectagents.gov/sagrams.html.  
 
 
SUBJECT: SA GRAM 4/29/2021: Updated Occupational Health Program Guidance 
 

Federal Select Agent Program: SA Gram 
 

DATE: April 29, 2021 
 
TO: Responsible Officials and Alternate Responsible Officials  
 
SUBJECT: Updated Occupational Health Program Guidance

 
 
The Federal Select Agent Program (FSAP) has updated guidance for the Occupational Health Program. Revisions 
included removal of certain suggested information provided on emergency contact cards.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this email, please don’t hesitate to contact APHIS/DASAT at 301-851-2070 or 
DASAT@usda.gov, or CDC/DSAT at 404-718-2000 or LRSAT@CDC.gov. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jacek Taniewski and Samuel Edwin 
Directors  
Federal Select Agent Program 
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